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Friday 15th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

I hope you are all continuing to stay safe and well? I can’t quite believe where this week has gone, it doesn’t seem 

five minutes since last Friday when it was VE day.   

I can see on Twitter and also hearing from the teachers that everyone is working hard. Thank you for doing all the 

lovely things and also for the pictures being sent in for our whole school display. If you haven’t sent it in yet there is 

still time. If you remember I asked last week if you could please work with your child to produce a picture of themselves 

with their hands out to the side as though they are holding hands with the next person. E.g. 

 

The children can produce their picture in any way they like e.g. drawing, painting, digitally. If you could then be email 

them  into school using admin@ email address I think that would be great, photos of the pictures will be fine. 

There has been a lot of information being shared by the government and I hope you have seen the information shared 

from Dr Campbell the CEO of Brooke Weston Trust on our website. We have been calling Reception, Year 1 and 6 

parents over the last few days and I thank you for sharing your responses to our questions. I am not in a position at 

this point to provide any further details around what is happening but I will let you know as soon as I can. 

Please keep an eye out for our Year group Newsletters on the website which are updated each Monday with fresh 

ideas of what you can be doing with your children. 

I hope you all have a good weekend and as always if you need us, please feel free to email us at: 
admin@oakleyvaleprimary.org 
 
Or if you are worried and have a safeguarding concern contact Miss Goodwin via egoodwin@oakleyvaleprimary.org 

or Mrs Baulch via jbaulch@oakleyvaleprimary.org  or call Childline 0800 1111. 

Wishing you all the best. Take care, stay safe. 

Best wishes 

Emma Goodwin 
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